

Chicago Province of the Society of Jesus

2050 North Clark Street • Chicago, Illinois 60614-4788 • (773) 975-6363 • (773) 975-0230 FAX

January 10, 2001

Dear Mr. and Mrs.

Thank you for your letter of January 5, 2001. We have looked into this matter, and will continue to do so. We have not completed our inquiry or concluded any action as yet, so the process will be ongoing.

We do not feel at liberty to discuss in detail personal matters as they relate to Fr. McGuire, because of his right to privacy. But, we would hope that you would trust us to act appropriately.

With respect to Mr. and Mrs. we have taken their correspondence and concerns into account as well. But, again, because of privacy concerns, we do not feel that we can discuss them.

Again, thank you for coming forward. Certainly, you are in our prayers.

1/ June

Rev. Richard H. McGurn, S.J. Executive Assistant

Chicago Province, Society of Jesus

